
Sharing the fun of reading

Kindergartners at King Elementary explore copies of The Cat in
the Hat donated through the Clark College Bookstore. Photo:
Clark College Bookstore/Kaina Barba

On March 2, staff members from the Clark College Bookstore
participated in Read Across America Day by reading the Dr.
Seuss classic The Cat in the Hat to kindergartners at King
Elementary. But these volunteers didn’t just share a love of
reading with the children: They also gave each student his or
her own copy of the book to take home and keep.

The books–110 in all–were collected during the Bookstore’s
eighth annual Book Drive in February. Students, faculty and
staff purchased and donated copies of The Cat in the Hat so
that each kindergartner at King Elementary would have a brand-
new book to take home and share with their families.

“This is a really big deal to the kids, because so many of
them come from low-income homes where there’s no money for
non-essential items,” says Bookstore buyer Marti Earhart, a
coordinator of the book drive. “When we hand each of the kids
their own shiny new book, they get so excited!”

This year’s goal of 80 books was easily met just a few days
into the two-week book drive, so donors continued to buy and
donate Dr. Seuss books for the school’s library. The library
at King Elementary received 30 various Dr. Seuss titles for
students to check out and enjoy.

Donors  of  the  books  were  asked  to  put  their  name  on  a
nameplate that appeared on the inside front cover of each
book. “At some point the kids will realize that the person
whose name is in their book wanted to share their own love of
reading with them,” says Earhart. “Hopefully this book will
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give kids confidence to open more books on their own. ”

Read Across America Day commemorates the birthday of Theodor
Geisel, better known as Dr. Seuss.
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This article was contributed by Marti Earhart.
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